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May 4, 2016 

John Warren Vojtech, Owner 
Twin City Fleet Repair 
290 Larch Street 
Saint Paul, MN 55117 

375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 
St Paul, Minnesota 55101-1806 

Re: License Condition and Site Plan Compliance Deadline - 290 Larch St. 

Mr. Vojtech, 

In response to a Notice of Intent to Suspend License dated April 1, 2016 you indicated 
to the Department of Safety and Inspections (OSI) your intention to bring your licensed 
premises at 290 Larch Street, St. Paul MN 55117 into compliance with the associated 
license conditions and approve site plan. Your request to be provided until May 31, 
2016 to complete the work required was approved subject to your submittal of a signed 
proposal from a paving contractor of which I have now received. 

A re-inspection of your licensed premises will take place on or after June 1. 2016. If 
your licensed premises are not fully compliant with all license conditions and the entire 
approved site plan at that time OSI will reinitiate its recommendation to indefinitely 
suspend your Auto Repair Garage license. 

Questions regarding this letter can be directed to me at (651) 266-9132 

Eric Hudak 
License Manager, Department of Safety and Inspections 

cc: Office of City Attorney 

An Equal Opportunity Employer 


